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Subject: Fwd: Thank you for your request

From: Zack (zachary.dorfman@gmail.com)

To: cdhyde1@gmail.com; camptouchstone@yahoo.com; smeier1@roadrunner.com; davidpcerny@hotmail.com;
jdmulcahy5@verizon.net; topnotch@nycap.rr.com;

Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 1:52 PM

 
 
FYI from my letter to gov cuomo regarding the APSLMP and the draft UMP 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
Begin forwarded message:

  

From: "Executive.Chamber.Operations" <Executive.Chamber.Operations@chamber.state.ny.us>
 Date: March 4, 2019 at 12:44:19 PM EST

 To: zachary.dorfman@gmail.com
 Subject: Thank you for your request

  

  
 
March 4, 2019

  
 
 
Zachary Dorfman 

 338 Miller Road
 Rexford, NY 12148

  
Dear Mr. Dorfman:

  
Thank you for requesting to meet with Governor Cuomo.  He is honored by your request and
appreciates that you have taken the time to extend this thoughtful invitation to him.

  
My office will contact you to let you know if the Governor is able to participate.  If you have any
questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to call us at 518-474-4727.

  
Thank you again for your correspondence.  

  
Warmest regards.
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Sincerely,
  

Annabel Walsh 
  

Director of Scheduling
 

Attachments
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